
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 April 8, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 

Eid al Fitr is expected to begin on Wednesday, April 10, 2024 OR Thursday April 11, 

2024. The first two days of the feast will be observed as holiday, and no instructional 

activities (classes, tests, labs, etc.) will be held during these days. 

 

Important notice for document requests: 

The Office of the Registrar will be closed on the first TWO days of the feast.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 


